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13th December 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

RE:  PANTOMIME ARRANGEMENTS 

Next Thursday children will be setting off from school at approximately 12 noon and are expected to 

return at around 4.15/4.30 p.m., depending on traffic.  We will be in contact with updates and timings 

throughout the day.  This will be via the SchoolSpider app so please ensure that you have access to 

this. 

Can you please also provide a snack for your child in a small bag  e.g., a small bag of crisps or small bag 

of sweets (NO NUTS) and a bottle of water. 

Children will walk back up the school drive and will be dismissed from their normal exits.  Please note 

that no children will be allowed to walk home. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact school. 

Many thanks. 

 

 

N Longstaff 

Headteacher 
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